
Disability Rights survey for Persons 
with Disabilities in South Africa

In collaboration with the Institute of 
Development Studies, in the UK, the 
Human Sciences Research Council and the 
National Council of and for Persons with 
Disabilities is conducting a survey 
specifically for persons with disabilities. 
This independent study is funded by the 
United Kingdom Research Institutes.

This study explores the experiences of 
persons with disabilities during different 
stages of the COVID-19 pandemic. 
Definitions of disability vary, and it is up to 
each person to decide whether they 
identify as a person with disabilities or not. 
In the survey there will be some questions 
about what type and level of difficulty you 
have, and it is up to you to decide about 
this. The study is not linked to any official 
information about your or your 
impairment. It is completely anonymous.

Should you have any challenges in going online you may ask this Association for Persons with 
Disabilities to use one of their computers to complete the survey. Access can also be obtained 
from the NCPD head office.

We encourage you to go to the following website and complete the survey. Participants will be 
credited with an airtime voucher after completion of the questionnaire, irrespective of your 
cellular network service provider.

The survey will run from 1 July 2021 until 29 July 2021. 
Click here to participate 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd70Wk7yWj-2G3awua
hHWYcHs7QwZ4CAl9GI5yRP2eWP1LvXg/viewform
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